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REPORT & DISCUSSION:  Proposed Change to SCC Policy 7518, 





 “Officers of the Board”

Background:

The Board of Trustees has asked that the cycle of its election process and terms of office coincide with Shoreline’s academic quarters.  
Past practice governing the Board’s election of officers is stated in Board Bylaw 7518, as follows:
The officers of the Board of Trustees shall be a chair, a vice-chair, and a secretary.  At the meeting of the Board immediately following the first day of October each year, the Board shall elect from its membership the chair and vice‑chair to serve for the ensuing year.  As specified by state law, the secretary shall be the President of Shoreline Community College or his/her designee.

The Board has determined that the current October election, and subsequent change in Board leadership each November, could be better aligned with the College’s academic quarters.  It is proposing that elections for officers of the Board be held at the June Regular Meeting, which is the last Regular Meeting of the Board before the summer break.  By holding elections in June, the new officers would assume their positions at the September Regular Meeting; however, if Special Meetings were called by the Board over the summer, the new officers would provide leadership continuity until the September Regular Meeting.  

The proposed change is indicated in the Attachment to Tab 4.  

The Board may take action to amend Board Policy (Bylaw) 7518.  
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